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                                                                                                                                                 21st April 2023 

Dear Parents / Carers, 

As you may be aware, the next planned Industrial Action being taken by the NEU, will take place on Thursday 27th 

April and Tuesday 2nd May.  

Regretfully, and after consultation with both DoWMAT and the Local Academy Board, we have had to take the 

decision that the school will be only partially open on Thursday 27th April and Tuesday 2nd May.  

Please see the table below which shows which classes will be open. 

 

Pre-school Reception Year 1 Year 2 Year 3 Year 4 Year 5 Year 6 Year 7 

Seedlings 
2Saplings 

Sycamore Ash Maple Cherry 
Blossom 

Redwood Swan Raven Falcon 

       Merlin Swallow Eagle 

      Osprey Heron Robin 

 

CLOSED 

OPEN 

 

Wrap-around care will continue to operate as normal for those children who are in school. 

The after-school athletics club will have to be cancelled on Thursday 27th April.   Lego and Games will go ahead on 

Thursday 27th April, as will Year 7 Cookery. The Mindfulness/Colouring Club will be cancelled on Tuesday 2nd May. 

If your child will not be attending school on these days, please ensure you cancel any meal or wrap-around care 

bookings via ParentPay to ensure you are not charged for them. 

I am sure you will appreciate that this a challenging situation and we apologise for the inconveniences this may 

cause our families during this period. 

With thanks for your continued support.  

Mr J Hawthorn    Mr Trevor Knight 

Acting Headteacher                                     Chair of Governors 


